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WASHINGTON, Nov. 12, 2020 – U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Farm Service Agency (FSA)

reminds farmers and ranchers that the deadline to apply for the Coronavirus Food Assistance

Program 2 (CFAP 2) is Dec. 11, 2020. This program provides direct relief to producers who continue

to face market disruptions and associated costs because of COVID-19.
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